
LOWELL SPORTSMEN’S CLUB 

Yes, it is time again for the  

LSC Fall Clean Up 
Saturday, September 20, 8am 

In preparation for our annual public events, to make the club 
look its best for our community & prospective new members, 
everyone is encouraged to drop by to pitch in, even 
if you cannot stay for the entire time.  

For the hearty souls that stick around until noontime, 
we plan to have amazing LSC burgers and hotdogs 
(not available in stores!) from the grill so that the 
crew stays well nourished.   

If there is enough interest and help, we will do 
whatever else we can get done in the afternoon. 

This is general grounds cleanup work so if you have a favorite 
rake, shovel, leaf blower, weedwhacker, or pair of 
work gloves, please bring them along. Or any 
other tools you think might be useful. 

How much we can get done will depend entirely 
on what help we can muster. Please come join in 
to help keep your club property looking good! 

Please contact events@lowellsc.org with any 
questions.
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